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Arlington Public Schools invites community members to School Building 
and Facilities Symposium on May 30 

 
ARLINGTON- Arlington Public Schools is conducting a School Facilities 
Symposium on May 30, 2017 at 6 p.m. in the library of Post Middle School. All 
members of the community are invited to attend and participate in the planning 
process for the future of Arlington’s school buildings. Topics to be covered 
include: 
 

• Safety and security at all buildings. 
• The future of Post Middle School. 
• Projections for student population enrollment growth. 

 
We look forward to your participation. Please contact Brian Lewis, Executive 
Director of Operations, at 360-618-6238 with questions you may have about 
school buildings. 
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